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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

  

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: September 15, 2005 

 

SUBJECT: PC 05-26; 60 Yorktown Shopping Center (Target) – Request for 

Continuance 

  

Staff has received the attached correspondence from the petitioner for PC 05-26 requesting a 

continuance of their petition to the October 6, 2005 meeting.  This request is being made so that 

Target Corporation can review the proposed amended ordinance in greater detail. 
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